
Update on Behavioral Policy Adjustments 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you about recent adjustments to 

our school's behavioral policy that will take effect in the upcoming term. 

Summary of Changes 

• Increased focus on positivity and recognition of good behavior. 

• Implementation of a tiered response system for disciplinary actions. 

• Enhancements to our restorative practices approach. 

• Regular workshops for students on conflict resolution and empathy. 

We believe these changes will create a more supportive and engaging environment for our 

students. Your cooperation and support are essential as we implement these new policies. 

We invite you to attend our informational meeting on [Date] at [Time] in the school auditorium, 

where we will discuss these adjustments in detail. 

Thank you for your continued partnership in supporting our students' success. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School Name] 


